## Florin High School

7956 Cottonwood Lane, Sacramento, CA 95828 916-689-8600 Fax 916-689-7430 http://fhs.egusd.net/ Denise Escobar, Principal
Tobi Page, Vice Principal
Rudy Ortega, Vice Principal
Dave Nickerson, Vice Principal
Brian Brink, Teacher in Charge
JoAnn Milligan, Academic Program Coordinator

January 8, 2017

Dear Florin School Community,

As we begin the second semester of the 2017-2018 school year, I want to take this opportunity to ask for your support with two important items – driver/pedestrian safety and student attendance.

Although Cottonwood Lane and our school parking lots are not as busy as some of the sites that house both a middle and a high school, it is still important for all of us – staff, students, parents, guardians, and community members – to be safe and cautious as we drive in school zones.

As drivers, please refrain from any distracting behavior; please approach crosswalks slowly and carefully; please be courteous to other drivers and pedestrians.

As pedestrians, please stay on sidewalks; please use crosswalks and check for traffic before entering any roadway; please enter vehicles parked on roadways on the passenger/sidewalk side of the car.

If you witness behavior on the part of any driver or pedestrian that you consider unsafe or unlawful, please notify our office, a Campus Supervisor, or our School Resource Officer. Do not address the driver or pedestrian yourself.

A second important concern is student attendance, specifically on-time attendance to morning classes.

Our school gates are open at 6:30 each morning, tutoring is available in P-1 beginning at 7:15, and a free breakfast is served beginning at 7:30. We recognize that many families are dropping children off at multiple campuses each morning. We ask parents and guardians to make Florin High School their first stop. There is little traffic in front of the school before 7:30, which makes the 7:00 to 7:30 window the ideal time to arrive.

Thank you for working in partnership with Florin High School to support all of our students.

Sincerely,

Denise Escobar

Principal